
Please note, you may not receive Disability payments from CT Pipe Trades Health Fund for the same weeks you are receiving any other compensation.  If you apply for and 
receive SSD Benefits with a retroactive payment, any Disability payments made to you by the Health Fund for the same period as SSDI payment must be reimbursed to the Fund






